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Dear Beacon View Families 
 
I am wriƟng this message whilst Miss Williams is reading a bed Ɵme story to the Year 5 children on 
residenƟal. Everyone has been amazing and it has been a privilege to support the children through this 
adventure. Tonight we caught 33 crabs, along with shrimps, liƩle eels and a sea cucumber. We are very 
grateful for the partnership we have with UKSA and that they are able to support us to make this trip 
possible at such a reduced price.  
 
The first week back at school has been good. There is lots to look forward to this term with Sports Days, a 
school family event to celebrate the official opening of the playground and the school (only 5 years aŌer we 
moved in, an event massively delayed by COVID) and so much more.  
 
Thank you for ensuring that our children are in school every day to be part of all the acƟviƟes that are going 
on.  
 
Have a great weekend and a resƞul one, especially those children and adults who have been on residenƟal.  
 
See you all on Monday at twenty to nine. 
 
Kind regards 
Sally Hodgson 

 Attendance  
Whole School - 93% % 

 
    Winning class - Artful with 99% 

Paulsgrove Carnival Workshops 

Sign up opens 8am 30th April and closes 21st May at 4pm on Arbor. 



 

Year 5 UKSA ResidenƟal: Isle of Wight Adventures! 
 

Ahoy, parents! Our Year 5 adventurers have just returned from an unforgeƩable residenƟal trip to the Isle of 
Wight with UKSA. From mastering the waves in dinghies and kayaks to dancing the night away at the disco, 

they had a blast! 
 

Check out these snapshots of our young sailors in acƟon. The trip was packed with excitement, laughter, and 
plenty of fun-filled memories. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Food boxes from the Rapid Relief Team (RRT) 

We are very grateful for the 
food boxes from the Rapid 

Relief Team (RRT). RRT have 
designed the Food Box to act 
as an emergency food bank 
for people and families in 

need.  

The RRT Food Box contains a 
variety of non-perishable, long
-life food. These are available 
to families in need. If you, or 

someone you know within our 
school community, needs 

some support, please reach 
out. 

 



 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 OPTION 1  

or email aƩendance@beaconviewprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates For School 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 20th May Sports Day EYFS/KS1  

Wednesday 21st May Sports Day UKS2  

Thursday 22nd May Sports Day LKS2  

Friday 23rd May Last day of school before May Half Term 

Monday 2nd June  Back to school 

Friday 27th June Armed Forces Day 

Friday 18th July Last day of school before Summer Holidays 

New Lunch Menu for the New Term! 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our kitchen 
has been busy crafting a delicious new lunch 
menu for the upcoming term! It's packed with 

yummy lunches that you'll love - there's 
something for everyone to enjoy. 

 
 

Curious about what's on the menu? Head over to our website for all the 
mouth-watering details: https://www.beaconviewprimary.co.uk/parents/

school-dinners 
 
 
 


